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To whom it may concern:
 I'm writing in support of C&H Hog Farm and their permit application. These family
farmers have gone above and beyond answering any questions and scientifically
proving that their operation meets or exceeds all standards. 
 Thank you for your time and consideration and hope you will grant the farm the
permit.

Trent Dabbs
Stuttgart, AR
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